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Children and Young People’s Team 
Quaker Life 
Friends House 
173 Euston Road 
London  
NW1 2BJ 
Bookings close on 27 February 2017. 
If you prefer, you can book by email or by telephone, simply 
give the information requested on the booking form in an email 
to cypadmin@quaker.org.uk or by phoning 020 7663 1013 or 
you can book online through www.quaker.org.uk/workshops.  
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A workshop:  
Celebrating babies, 
toddlers and families in 
Quaker meetings 
Children and young people’s work  

Venue: Finchley Meeting House  
Saturday 11 March 2017 
10.15am – 4pm arrivals from 10.00am 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For any communication about this workshop please 
contact: Children & Young People’s Team, Quaker 
Life, Friends House, 173 Euston Road, London, NW1 
2BJ, 020 7663 1013, cypadmin@quaker.org.uk . 

Bookings close on 27 February 2017. 

mailto:cypadmin@quaker.org.uk
http://www.quaker.org.uk/workshops
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This workshop is for those involved in or supporting children’s work 
in Quaker meetings and Friends wishing to explore engaging with 
0-3s and families. 
The cost of the workshop is £5 per person payable on the day. All 
participants should bring a packed lunch. 
 
The aims of the workshop are: 

• To support and strengthen a view in the whole meeting of the 
youngest children, their parents and carers as central in the 
life of the meeting. 

• To help participants reflect on the spiritual journeys of babies 
and toddlers, parents, carers and meetings. 

• To inform participants about existing theory, practice and 
strategies for working with babies, toddlers, their parents and 
carers in meetings. 

• To help participants decide on aims and objectives for work 
with 0-3s and their parents, linking action with practicalities. 

• To enable participants to plan together, addressing 
practicalities and identifying next steps for work with 0-3s, 
their parents and carers. 

 
By the end of the workshop participants will have:  

• Identified what steps their meeting needs to take to encourage 
families to come to meeting and to be ready when they do. 

• Considered and explored the particular needs of children aged 
0 – 3, their parents and carers and identified steps for 
developing provision for this group. 

 
Timing, booking information and venue: 
The day starts with refreshments at 10.00am and ends at 4pm.  
We invite Friends to take part and ask that each person uses the 
booking form as places are limited.  No places are available on the 
day without prior booking.  We will confirm final details with you one 
week before the workshop. The workshop takes place at Finchley 
Meeting House; directions will be included in the final mailing.  
 

Booking Form 
Date: 11 March 2017, 10.15am – 4pm Refreshments from 10.00 
    
Workshop title: Celebrating babies, toddlers and 
families in Quaker meetings  
 
Venue:  Finchley Friends Meeting House 
 
Please reserve a place for me at this workshop: 
 

Name: 
Address:  
 

Tel. Number: 

Email: 

Local Meeting: 

Please tell us of any particular needs you have that we should be 
aware of: 
 
What can you tell us about your meeting? 
 
 
Child care is available for 0 to 4s (and maybe older siblings by 
arrangement) on request. Please contact Jean Jenn on 
jean@jenn.org.uk or 020 7267 0685. 
 
Closing date for bookings is: 27 February 2017. 
Return this form to Children and Young People’s Team at Friends 
House. Alternatively you can phone or email the information – see 
over for address and contact details - or you can book online 
through www.quaker.org.uk/workshops . 
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